
SUBMISSION	TO	IPART	REVIEW		
SOLAR	FEED-IN	TARIFFS	2017/18	

	
	
Tuesday,	9	May	2017	
1:54:00	PM	
	
To	double	the	price	for	the	feed	in	electircity	would	be	fair	for	the	both	parties.	
To	pay	only	0.6	cents	is	a	reap	off	and	a	win	only	for	the	electricity	companies!	
Let's	be	fair!	
	
Louis	Kelemen		

	
Postcode:	2582	
	
	




